
Council gets update on infrastructure
projects for Belfast City Council area
2019

Belfast City Council members have been updated on works in the city by the
Department for Infrastructure.

Extension to the term of appointment
for a Lay Non-Executive Director of
the Southern Health and Social Care
Trust (SHSCT)

Mrs Siobhan Rooney’s appointment will be extended from 29 August 2019 to a
date not later than 28 August 2020. This appointment carries a time
commitment of one day a week and attracts an annual remuneration of £8,201.

Council gets update on infrastructure
projects for Newry, Mourne and Down
District 2019

Newry, Mourne and Down District Council members have been updated on works in
the area by the Department for Infrastructure.

£200,000 resurfacing scheme for the
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Glen Estate, Newtownards

A £200,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Glenbrook Road/Glenburn
Road, Newtownards will commence on Monday 26 August 2019.

Part-time 20mph speed limit introduced
outside Model Primary School,
Carrickfergus

A new part-time speed limit of 20 miles per hour will be operational outside
Model Primary School on the A2 Belfast Road, Carrickfergus from Wednesday 28
August 2019.
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